
 
 

Week ending 
3/11/17

Daisy Class
Celebrations and 

Fireworks

Celebrations
We thought about celebrations we 
enjoy such as birthdays, Christmas, 

Easter, Diwali, New Year and Bonfire 
night. Which is your favourite and 

why?
We had a celebration party in our 
role play home corner and made 
cupcakes using vanilla sparkling 
playdough. We had so much fun 

celebrating! 

Challenge!

With a grown up, can you have 
a go at using scissors at home? 
Perhaps you could try cutting 
along a zigzag line or cutting 

around a simple picture? Make 
sure you are always sitting 

down in a safe place and with a 
grown up to help you. 

Fireworks!

Inspired by Bonfire night, we 
have got creative with glitter, 

streamers and sequins! 
Creating our own fireworks 

using junk modelling and 
creating our own firework 

displays using paint and chalk 
and even using the computer!

ZooLab
On Monday 6th November, the 

children will be enjoying a visit from 
ZooLab (www.zoolabuk.com).This will 

launch our new topic 
'The Jungle'

For further information about the 
learning taking place this half term, 

please see the Daisy Learning Map on 
the school website or view it on the 

'Daisy News' board outside the gates. 

Reminders 

Please make sure that you have paid 
for the trips that will be taking place 
this term. The total is £16.10 and 
can be paid by ParentMail, cash or 

cheque. Thank you. 
If your child is unwell and will not be 
attending Daisy class please make 
sure that you let the school office 

know. Thank you. 

Well-being and Home   
Learning Talk

9am on Friday 24th November 

We invite you to join us for a 
short presentation 'Well-being 
and Home Learning'. Together 

with the Reception Team, we will 
be sharing with you how you can 

support your child at home.    
We hope to see you there!


